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       BUT SHINE!!

Dear Parents and Pupils,
This will be our last Eagle’s Nest Newsletter for 2018!

We take this opportunity to wish our Wendon Families a most wonderful,  fun filled festive Christmas holiday with your families.

We look forward to a restful break and hope that everyone will take time to enjoy the season and stay safe.

Thank you to all our families for your commitment and support throughout this year.

THANK YOU WENDON FAMIY
Thank you to our wonderful Wendon Families who so generously donated towards Clarance and Favourite. May you be abundantly blessed as you have blessed our caretakers. Thank you – Thank you – Thank you
You still have time to send items to school if you have not done so as yet.
SEBASTIAN CRAWFORD – WEDNESDAY, 28TH NOVEMBER

Our Westville Champion Para-triathlete, Sebastian Crawford, a cerebral palsy sufferer, will be giving a motivational talk on triumphant victories in his sporting career, regardless of his cerebral palsy.

Setting targets and goals is an important part of being a professional sports person and he has nailed down some daunting goals for his immediate and long-term future. He started out swimming and represented South Africa in the Para-Olympics a number of times and has now turned his attention to Triathlons.
This is an amazing young man with an incredible story to share and inspire our wonderful children of Wendon. This talk will be during school hours on Wednesday.

END OF YEAR BRAAI

Friday 30th November is Braai and Fun day.  School closes as normal at 12h10.  It is a fun day for our children to celebrate the end of the year – so come dressed in civvies.

What to bring:

· Bring your costume, towel, hat and sunblock

· Bring a braai pack to cook on the fires and any other extra’s eg: rolls, salad, that you would like to eat with your meat.  Please bring your own plate and cutlery.  Only bring enough meat for you to eat. Fires will be made and you will be given help to braai.  A separate braai will be made available for our Muslim children.

Let’s have fun and enjoy the day.
	

The Prize Giving evenings are extremely important to attend.  This is where we honour your children for the progress they have made throughout the year.  It is a compulsory night for all Wendon Academy pupils.
NB:  School closes at 12h00 on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th November.    Please make the necessary travel arrangements if your child is in a lift club. 



	High School

Monday 3rd November at 6.30pm.

The High School are to wear full winter uniform.  

	Primary School
Tuesday 4th November at 6.30pm.

Primary School are to wear full summer uniform, no tracksuits or jerseys will be worn in the hall, but if cold they may wear a tracksuit top to school.


	Please ensure all buttons are sewn onto the blazers for the High School, shoes are polished, hair is neat and the uniform is clean.

I look forward to seeing all Parents and extended family at the Prize Giving Evenings.




November

	Wednesday 28th 
	Sebastian Crawford Para-Triathlete
	Presentation

	Friday 30th 
	Civvies Day & End of year Braai
	Bring braai packs, juice,  costumes & towels


December

	Monday 3rd
	HS Prize Giving – Full school uniform. Ties & blazers
	18h30 Compulsory for all pupils

	Tuesday 4th
	PS Prize Giving – Full school uniform
	18h30 Compulsory for all pupils

	Wednesday 5th 
	End of Term 4 – School closes for 2018 at 10h30
	Reports will be handed out
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We would also like to make mention of the generous donations made by Westville SuperSpar who have donated all the food for our fundraisers this year.  

We are forever grateful for the support.  

If you are able to support Westville SuperSpar in any way, they have an amazing 

Deli, Bakery and Butchery Department 

that will help with all your party catering, dinners and snacks.
	Thank you to the Mahomed family who give so generously towards all our fundraisers, food and delights for all our children throughout the year.


I wish you the best festive holiday and a blessed 2019.
	
Don’t whine

BUT SHINE!  


Kind regards
Mrs Wendy Hicks
Managing Director

	“Pure love is a willingness to give without a thought of receiving anything in return.”

– Peace Pilgrim


